
 

                                            

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Firstly, from everyone at Just-School Wear we would like to wish you all well and good health in these unprecedented 

times. 

We also want to reassure you that Just-School Wear/Academy School Uniforms have secured sufficient stock for all 

new starters and existing pupils for ‘Back to School 20/21’. 

Due to Covid-19, Government Guidelines, we are unable to offer our ‘Pop-up shop’ service and our ‘Stores’ will be 

open for ‘Click & Collect’ service only, for orders placed online.  The recommendations restrict us from opening up our 

changing rooms and students are unable to try uniform on. 

This does mean your child’s school uniform will only, be available to order Online at  www.just-schoolwear.co.uk  

All our stores will open on Saturdays only from 20th June 2020, 10am – 2pm for ‘Click & Collect’ (opening times will be 

extended through the Summer – please check website for updates and store information). 

The nearest store is: 

Just School Wear 
11 Compton Acres Shopping Centre  
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7RS 

 
As proud uniform suppliers to ‘The West Bridgford School’ our priority is the safety of our staff and customers during 

this difficult time. We want to offer the best possible service to all parents, carers and their children by helping them 

to purchase their uniform without any added stress. 

We have also added sizing advice/guidelines onto our website www.just-schoolwear.co.uk which enables 

parents/carers to measure their child correctly from home and order the right size online. 

 Our home delivery charge has been reduced for the ‘back to school’ period June to September 2020. 

Orders up to £99.99 = £3.95 delivery. 

Orders over £100 = Free Home delivery. 

To avoid disappointment please order your Uniform early! 

In summary, there are many challenges that we will continue to face as we emerge from this crisis, but we will work 

together and support each other, we wish you and your families all the best. 

Your sincerely, 

 

The JSW Team. 

http://www.just-schoolwear.co.uk/
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